
Further restrictions to movements are in place at national and 

local level from December 21 and January 6. 

 

 Restrictions may be adopted at national and/or regional level depending 

on the risk assessment carried out on a regular basis by the Ministry of 

Health. You can find useful information on local restrictions on the 

website of the Ministry of Health, by clicking:  

http://www.salute.gov.it/portale/nuovocoronavirus/dettaglioFaqNuov

oCoronavirus.jsp?lingua=english&id=230#11. 
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